
 
Upcoming MUSIC EVENTS!      
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have some very exciting music events coming up in the near future that involve ALL students from OLN! 
Please note them on your calendar and come along! We’d love to see you. Thanks in advance.  
 
Ms Kristina Frazer 
Music Teacher 
 
Thursday 5th December 6pm-8.30pm 
Katoomba Chamber of Commerce Carrington Place Performance 
 
OLN students are warmly invited to join Ms Frazer and the students from St Canice’s Katoomba onstage for 
an exciting performance and the lighting of the giant Christmas tree. 
The children will need to wear festive clothes and meet Ms Frazer at 5.50pm at Carrington Place near 
the Christmas tree.  
We will be singing 3 songs. Roar by Katy Perry, You’ve got a friend by Carol King and Christmas is coming. 
Fun for the whole family! 
 
Tuesday 10th December from 6pm 
OLN Christmas Carols and Music Extravaganza! 
 
Parents, please join the Staff and Students of OLN under the cola to celebrate the end of the year, the joy of 
Christmas, and all that we have achieved during Music 2019.  
Every Student will perform by singing, dancing and playing instruments. It will be a memorable show 
and we’d love as many parents as possible to join our celebration of learning. 
 
Sunday 15th December 4.45-8pm 
Blackheath Community Carols 
 
OLN students are warmly invited to join Ms Frazer and the students from St Canice’s Katoomba, on stage 
for Carols in the Park in Blackheath.  
The students will need to meet Ms Frazer at the stage at 4.45pm for sound check.   
Please dress in festive attire! We will be singing 3 songs, Christmas on the Station,  Christmas is 
coming and Silent Night. Fun for the whole family! 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


